
 

Prayer Letter from Steven and Robin Ose  

 

Double-Blessing 

  

  

  

 

Dear Members of Trinity: 

"Are they twins?" was the question we received about our boys for years as 

we walked down the streets in East Asia. In a country with the One-Child 

Policy, seeing a double-stroller automatically left a stranger seeing twins, 

which culturally they viewed as a double-blessing. Having just returned from 

a missions trip to East Asia we want to share another double-blessing. 

  

Blessing 

Robin and I returned after nine days in East Asia as part of Cru's Global 

Leadership Forum. This was a unique trip that brought American 

businessmen and gave them a platform in classrooms to teach about their 

field. This then led to small group discussions that often led to sharing the 

gospel. We gave 20+ classroom presentations in front of almost 2,000 

students and faculty.  

 



 

  

Our trip included 19 men and women from America who were entrepreneurs, 

business owners, medical doctors, corporate executives and real estate 

investors. 

 

Double-Blessing 

It also provided an opportunity to bless the long term team there. Just the zeal 

that fresh blood brings can be such an encouragement. The long term team 

that hosted us is made up of members from three nations and together has 

decades of missions experience. Read their comments from their team 

evaluation time.  

- “I can truly say that [your trip] has been a powerful encouragement and 

blessing to our team.” 

- “A breath of fresh air to our team...and a tremendous encouragement.”  

- “Encouraged by how the group got to see what’s going on and how we 

got to learn from them.”  

- “Seeing their excitement is visionary for us and helps us to open our 

eyes to what God is doing in our city.” 

- "Rejuvenated, re-energized, refreshed and encourage by them.”  

- “[I’ve] struggled to feel like what we do has a lot of meaning…but 

your team helped remind us that it is worth it.”  

- “Blown away by the tender-hearted love that so many of this group has 

for the students. The tears I was able to see them cry for the students was 

incredibly moving. It really showed that this group didn’t just give of 

their time and money, but truly gave hearts. That makes me emotional 

even thinking about it now.  



 

- “I loved Linc’s excitement in sharing his faith story. He sounded like a 

little kid and was so fun to hear.”   

 

 

Robin and I thank you for helping make this trip possible. The Great 

Commission is worth it! 

Jesus saves, 

 

Steven and Robin 

 

 

Even the bad pollution didn't stop the team from taking in the local sights  

 

steven.ose@cru.org • 612-419-8050  

16225 Tonkaway Rd., Minnetonka, MN 55345  

We are responsible for raising 100% of our financial support.  
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